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NOTICE OF JOINT PLCA 

BOARD AND CDD BOARDS 

WORKSHOP 
 

The Bayside Improvement and the Bay Creek Community 

Development Districts’ Boards of Supervisors, along with the 

Pelican Landing Community Association, Inc., Board, will hold 

a Joint Workshop on Monday, April 23, 2018 at 12:30 p.m., at 

the Pelican Landing Community Center to review the 2016 

landscape maintenance agreement and discuss the roles and 

responsibilities of the planned landscape update.  

 

The workshop is open to the public and will be conducted in 

accordance with the provisions of Florida law.  
 


